Ashford Church of England
Primary School

6" September 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,
FOREST SCHOOL AUTUMN TERM

| am delighted that we are able to offer our Year 1 and 2 children the opportunity to participate in
Forest School sessions with our Forest School leader Mrs Burgess starting this week. To enable
this to run smoothly please can you ensure your child has their Forest School clothing with them in
school ready for when the sessions start.

Forest School runs all year in all weather conditions (unless conditions become dangerous) so we
ask that your child be dressed appropriately for the weather. During Forest School clothes will get
dirty/muddy, so please avoid sending your child in with clothes that you do not wish to get dirty.
Please ensure that your child has the following clothing in school ready for use:

Forest School Kit List

- Outdoor shoes or Wellies
- Warm socks

- SPARE SOCKS

- Waterproof coat

- Long sleeve t-shirt

- Trousers/leggings

All of your child’s clothing MUST be labelled to avoid items being misplaced and kept in
school in a named carrier bag.

Your child’s Forest School clothing will remain in school for the duration of the half term, unless it
needs to be sent home to be washed and will need replacing/replenishing.

If you have any questions please speak to your child’s class teacher.

Yours sincerely,
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Mrs Bailey
Headteache
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